
Committee on Campus Life and Facilities 

Academic Year 2010/11 

Meeting #2 

November 22, 2010 

 
Present: Patricia Kolb, Wesley Pitts, Janette Tilley (chair), Teresita Levey, Deborah Sanders Faison, Jacqueline 

Aquilino-Jirak, Rene Rotolo, Abisola Olabode, Claudia Amoama and Gloria Thomas 

Tameka Williams (observer)  

 

Old Business: 

The minutes of meeting #1 were approved. 

 

Elections for the Committee Chair were held, Wesley Pitts was nominated, since there were no other nominations 

the vote was called and Wesley Pitts was unanimously elected chair of the committee. 

 

The committee continued the discussion started at meeting #1 about pay telephones on campus.  The final decision 

by the committee by unanimous vote was to have pay telephones on campus supported by advertising that is 

submitted to a committee of the College or the appropriate administrative department(s) for review and approval.  

The committee agreed that the pay telephones deemed important by Public Safety, along with any with annual 

income of $100.00 or more should be retained.  By way of copy on these minutes, the Committee is notifying the 

Vice President of Information Technology, Ron Bergmann. 

 

Discussion of New Business: 

 

There was a discussion about keyboard trays and cleaning and student concerns about germs.  There was also a 

discussion about the high school use of the College student cafeteria. 

 

There was a general discussion about facilities. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned.  The next meeting will be held Monday, December 13 at 2 pm location to be announced. 

Cc: members of the committee, Es. Tulier, R. Bergmann 


